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Please join Sheriff John Gese in congratulating our newest Basic Law Enforcement Academy
(BLEA) graduate, Deputy Steffen Jeffcoat!

Deputy Jeffcoat began his career at KCSO on June 7th, 2021 after having worked as a sales
representative in the security systems industry. He is a 2011 graduate of Morth Kitsap High
School and attended Pierce College, where he played baseball.

Deputy Jeffcoat received his Peace Officer Certification and Graduation certificate as a member of
BELEA Class #824 at the Washington State Criminal Justice Training Commission campus in Burien
on Friday, December 3rd.

Our agency's newest academy graduate has returned to KC50 and is now assigned to the Field
Training program, where he will ride with veteran Deputies who will mentor and critique him for
several more weeks and months until it is determined that he is ready for solo patrol. Overall, the
training program can last up to 15 months befare a Deputy is ready to patrol alone.

Once again, Congratulations Deputy Steffen Jeffcoat on your momentous achievement and
welcome back!
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